Safe Routes to School in East Multnomah County

Where it’s safe, get children walking and bicycling to school.
Where 1t’s not safe, make changes. We can help.

What is Safe Routes to School?

Safe Routes to School (SRTS) is a partnership between local governments, schools,
neighborhoods and community organizations that advocates for and implements programs to
make walking and biking around our neighborhoods and schools fun, easy, safe and healthy.

Safe Routes to School focuses on “The 5 Es”
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Early Successes in East Multnomah County

Walking éé;i(;ol us event at Gresham police assisting New bike parking cage along with new
Troutdale Elementary School with enforcement event at sidewalks and bike lanes at
Hall Elementary School H.B. Lee Middle School

What Can We Offer?

-Agency staff can assist with developing Action Plans to shape your school’s safety priorities
-Identify and advocate for infrastructure improvements near schools to increase safety

-Grant writing assistance to implement safety priorities

-Access to materials and incentives for participation in region-wide walking and bicycling events

Contact local government agency staff for questions or to get started:

Multnomah County, Transportation Division City of Gresham
(Works with Reynolds SD in cities of Fairview, (Works with Reynolds SD, Centennial SD, and
Wood Village and Troutdale) Gresham-Barlow SD within the City of Gresham)
Kate McQuillan (503) 988-3043 Stacy Humphrey, (503) 618-2202

Katherine.mcquillan@multco.us Stacy. Humphrey@GreshamOregon.gov






